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Oct 31, 2023

The College of Engineering secures the top positions in the chess
tournament

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain Campus organized a chess tournament with the
participation of students from various colleges of the university. The final match was held in an
enthusiastic atmosphere and witnessed a great turnout of university students. Mansour Ammar,
a student from the College of Engineering, secured the first place, while Ata Mohammed, also
from the College of Engineering, took the second place.

Prof. Ibtehal Aburezeq, the Vice President for Development and Follow-up and the Dean of

Student Affairs, honored the winners and encouraged them to continue participating in the
activities and events organized by the Student Affairs Deanship."
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